& Happy New Year 2025

Dear Members and Friends
of the Polish Canadian Chamber of Commerce,

As the Christmas Season approaches and a New Year dawns, we send our
heartfelt greetings to each of you. May this special time of the year bring
you peace, joy, and the warmth of being surrounded by loved ones.

We hope your holidays are filled with moments of reflection, gratitude,
and shared happiness that strengthen the bonds we cherish. May the
spirit of togetherness and mutual support guide us as we welcome the

opportunities and challenges of the coming year.

On behalf of the Board and Staff of the PCCC,
we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2025, filled with
peace, good health, prosperity, and personal fulfillment.

Bernhard L. Otterstein
President
Polish Canadian Chamber of Commerce



